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The UK offers our appreciation to the Chair for their able facilitation of 

this decision and for proposing adjustments that allowed the session to 

continue despite the limitations of virtual platforms.  

The Commission on Population and Development serves as vital 



We look forward to the 54th session of the Commission on Population 

and Development as an opportunity to accelerate progress on nutrition, 

food security and the full realisation of sexual and reproductive rights for 

all.  

 

 


